
Request for Donation of Playground 

Equipment 

Date: [Insert Date] 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Organization/School Name] 

[Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Phone Number] 

Dear [Donor's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing on behalf of [Organization/School Name] to 

express our interest in enhancing our playground facilities for the benefit of our community's 

children. As you may know, outdoor play is essential for children's physical and social 

development, and our current equipment is in need of updating. 

We are reaching out to seek your generous support in the form of a donation of playground 

equipment. Your contribution would greatly assist us in providing a safe and engaging 

environment for our children to play and learn. 

We would be grateful for any assistance you can provide, whether it be new equipment or 

financial support to purchase necessary items. In appreciation of your generosity, we would be 

pleased to recognize your business/organization in our community newsletters and social media 

platforms. 

Thank you for considering our request. We would love the opportunity to discuss this further and 

explore how we can collaborate to benefit our children. Please feel free to contact me at [Phone 

Number] or [Email Address]. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 



[Organization/School Name] 


